Argyll and Bute Council Comhairle Earra Ghàidheal agus Bhòid

Community Services

Executive Director: Cleland Sneddon

Head Teacher: Peter Bain MA(Hons) MSc.



Oban High School/Ard Sgoil an Obain Soroba Road, Oban, Argyll PA34 4JB Tel: (01631) 564231 Fax: (01631) 565916

14th June 2013

Dr Neeta Bali G D Goenka World School Sohna Gurgaon Road Sohna 122103 INDIA

Dear Neeta

On behalf of my staff and pupils I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your gifts and for participating in this fantastic venture through the British Council Connecting Classrooms. The pupils here at Oban High School have shown great interest in the programme.

Our teachers Ms Breuer and Ms Russell thoroughly enjoyed their visit to your school and I am aware Madhu has found her time with us in Scotland very enjoyable and rewarding.

I hope we can continue to build on our friendship in the future.

Yours sincerely

P A Bain

Head Teacher



